
South Dakota Wildlife Action Plan 

CHAPTER 9  REVIEW SCHEDULE AND GENERAL FRAMEWORK 
 
Because the majority of SWG projects are multi-year efforts, SDGFP will conduct a biennial review of 
progress in completing projects and summarize the results of this review. These results will be shared 
with cooperators, with regular opportunities to provide input on additional project priorities. 
 
SDGFP will review and revise the SDWAP at 10-year intervals, with specific attention to whether the 
highest Plan priorities have been addressed, and if they have not been addressed, will attempt to 
determine the reasons they have not. In the case of emerging issues, SDGFP will coordinate with the 
USFWS Region 6 Office to determine the best course of action regarding this Plan.  
 
SDGFP will follow the overall public involvement model used during the 2014 Plan preparation for 
soliciting agency, tribal, and public input. Prior to beginning the next revision, SDGFP will explore 
additional methods to engage tribes and other natural resource agencies. SDGFP will solicit specific 
suggestions from agency, tribal, and NGO partners for their preferred methods of involvement in the 
Plan revision. SDGFP will also evaluate the applicability of public involvement strategies that have been 
effective tools for specific issues, such as Aquatic Invasive Species. SDGFP will conduct periodic public 
attitude surveys to continue monitoring the public’s awareness and level of support for rare species and 
ecosystem values. SDGFP will continue to use its website as a communication tool in explaining the 
Plan’s purpose, related activities such as SWG projects and Teaming with Wildlife, and refining the web-
based tools developed for the 2014 Plan. 
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